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24/10/2022  08:50:162022/0528/P OBJ Jo Mayne Dear Sirs, 

I¿ve lived in West Hampstead for just over 30 years. I¿ve seen loads of small and big tweaks to the main drag 

West End Lane over the years.The postcode is now associated with wealth - I¿m a housing association tenant 

so just an ordinary bod - not wealthy. 

However the planning proposals of tower blocks, similar to the railway sidings ones, will do little for the area 

except overwhelm services, look soulless, overstretch amenities and destroy any local character, which is 

currently maintained by the Victorian semis and streets around this area. I object along with countless others 

who call this area home.
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